
WICK TABERNACLE UNITED REFORMED CHURCH 
TABERNACLE TIMES for Christmas 2020 

 
All Services at 10.30 am unless otherwise specified 

Sunday, 6th December PRAYER SERVICE led by Reverend James Jang 
  Flowers: Mrs Pat Parker 

 
Sunday 13th December, MORNING WORSHIP led by Barrie Fleet  

 Flowers:  for Christmas 
 

       20th December, CHRISTINGLE FAMILY SPOT 
       Flowers:  for Christmas 
 

Sunday, 27th December: The Worship Group 
Flowers: Christmas 

 
Sunday 2ndJanuary,  MORNING WORSHIP 

led by Reverend James Jang 
    Flowers: From funds 

 
Cleaning in December:      
12th December: Linda    
 
Please pray for: 
 
In our own fellowship:     Sara and James    Aunty Dolly    Anne     June    Eve and Harry    Megan and Mel      Tina 
 
In the community:  Sue Roberts and the Mumford family, the family of Lily Madder,  Albert Young and all those who 
will be alone for Christmas – some through choice but others who have no choice.    
 
COVID has meant that life has been very different during 2020.  We have been unable to meet as before and we have 
missed the AGM, Breakfast Club, Family Spot refreshments and fellowship, Concerts, Nativities, the Christmas Eve 
Service and our Christmas Sale.  We’ve also missed the Harvest and Anniversary lunches which are always very much 
enjoyed.  However, we look forward to a brighter future in 2021. 
 
One thing we did was to place the wreath on the War Memorial on Remembrance Sunday.  Margaret Jones read the 
list of those in our village who lost their lives in the First and Second World Wars.  Linda said a prayer in which she 
mentioned Liam and Aunty Dolly who in the past have been very much part of this service. Anne laid the wreath on 
the memorial. 
 
Linda has been able to secure a reduction in our payment to Ministry and Missions which will continue for the time 
being. 
 
Hopefully in the late Spring we may be able to hold a sale to raise much needed funds.  However we are so grateful 
to you all for continuing to support the Chapel by keeping up with the weekly collection. 
 
As 2020 comes to an end it is time to thank everyone for the huge amount of work and commitment given to keep 
our fellowship worshiping together. 
 
 
 

May God bless us all this Christmas 
       and throughout 2021. 

  

 


